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I am writing today in support of HB 3076. Licensing and inspecting gun dealers, who 

lead to hundreds of guns entering our communities (more than 1600 in Portland 

alone last year) is a simple, basic step to ensuring gun laws are followed as a way to 

protect ourselves from gun violence. I urge you to support HB 3076. Thank you. 


